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mike.sblafco@gmail.com

From: Jemmi Irabon <pwirabon@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 6:58 PM
To: mike.sblafco@gmail.com
Cc: Martha New; Hank Blanco; Jemmi Irabon
Subject: LAFCO meeting

 

 

Dear Mr. Prater and LAFCO Board, 

 

My name is Jemmi Irabon and I am the owner of Parcel number 099-200-069 in the Lakeview 
Subdivision, Lompoc, CA.  

I am in support of our Santa Rita Hills Community Service District receiving the proposed Sphere Of 
Influence(SOI) so it can build the MOA Road and provide much safer county-approved access. 

Thank you for making this happen for all of us. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jemmi Irabon 

 

 

 

 

 

 


